
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG15-025 
Date:  February 18, 2015 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development Division 
RE:  Extended Trading Hours Session Testing 
 

Updates Regulatory Circular RG15-013 
 

 
As stated in CBOE Regulatory Circular RG15-013, the Exchange will be offering Saturday Extended 
Trading Hours (ETH) testing on February 28th, 2015.  
 
The Exchange will additionally now be offering ETH testing on Saturday, February 21st from 10:00AM 
until 12:00PM. 
 
Testing may be scheduled by contacting the CBOE API Group at api@cboe.com or 312-786-7300. 
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